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Our family opposes HB 3489. The party in control hates rural working Oregonians 

especially working in forestry. As a forestry and urban forestry consultant for over 35 

years I find this legislation insulting and proves that the people who wrote this bill 

hate rural working Oregonians especially people who work in forestry and care more 

environmentally about the lands than the leftist woke politicians do. This bill is more 

anti-America American Marxist legislation pushing their hatred of rural Oregonians 

into a house bill to tax an industry that provides jobs and products for Oregon. Extra 

taxation is theft which the party in control like to abuse, your goal is to eliminate rural 

Oregonians and is about control which we oppose. We oppose this taxation and the 

party in control hatred for rural Oregonians, we oppose HB 3489. 


